

Emirates Future International Academy

CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS

Ref: EFIA/ Cir- 131/2020-21

Date: 16/1/2021

Dear Parents/ Students,

Greetings! Hope you and your family are safe and in good health.

Please be informed that due to the latest developments with the pandemic, the Abu Dhabi National Crisis committee and ADEK has taken the decision and has instructed the schools to continue distance learning for 3 additional weeks for all classes. Online classes will continue for all grades till Thursday 4th February 2021.

Periodic test II for classes 1-8 and revision examination for classes 9 & 11 will be conducted online.

Grades X & XII preboard examination schedule will be informed shortly.

For any clarification regarding the classes and examination kindly contact the supervisors/ class teachers.

Please note that the current plan is subject to change at any time based on the directives from ADEK/MOE.

For payment of Third term fee, please pay online or visit the school and pay before 30/1/2021. Parents can enter the school only with a valid COVID test negative report from SEHA. Parents & visitors are allowed to visit the school from 9.00 am to 2 pm.

Regards

Saji Oommen

Principal